
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Interested parties 

 

FROM: Eileen Sullivan, Assassination Records Review Board 

 

SUBJECT: postponement of ARRB open meeting 

 

 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board open meeting, scheduled for September 17, 1997, has been 

postponed.  I will provide you with a new date in the near future. 


